
Arnold Trail Sportsmen’s Association 

January 2021 Newsletter 

 

The New Year is upon us.  Our Christmas fund was a great success.  The 

membership donated $980 this year, $95 more than 2019, to benefit the Bean 

Elementary School needy kids and the Sidney Fire and Rescue.  The club added 

$620 and each recipient received $800.  Thanks for your generosity! 

Please remember that the normal monthly meetings have been suspended until 

April 18th.  Members are encouraged to contact either Mike Palumbo at 

mpalumbo956@yahoo.com or 592-7575 or Dennis Klipp at 

dlklipp@roadrunner.com or 397-4250 with any questions or issues that need 

attention. 

A number of members have paid their dues for 2021.  Please pay your 2021 dues 

if you have not yet done so.  Dues remain at $40 for singles and $60 for a family.  

As usual, new lock combinations to our facilities will go into place on February 1st.  

If you have not signed a recertification form, please do so.  Forms are in the file 

cabinet in the clubhouse.  As our Secretary/Treasurer does not shoot during the 

winter, his presence at the club will be somewhat limited.  If you do not catch him 

at the club, you may mail your dues to him at PO Box 239, Belgrade Lakes, ME 

04918 or to the club’s address at PO Box 515, Waterville, ME 04903-0515.  Thanks 

in advance for your support.   

The monthly Treasurer’s Report will be posted on the bulletin board in the 

absence of monthly meetings. 

ATSA continues to be open all winter for the hardy and stalwart souls amongst us.  

The driveway is plowed after a snowfall of 3” or more.  The fields are being snow 

blown by several volunteers.  Special thanks to Dave Bernier for snow blowing the 

last storm. 

Please note that our Covid-19 requirements are posted on the clubhouse door.  

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Stay warm, have fun, and shoot safely! 
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